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We believe that it would be beneficial to parents 
to have an informational meeting with staff.  We 
scheduled it for a few weeks into school so that 
you had time to see the process.  The meeting 
will be Sept. 11th.  Parents of PK-2 will meet in 
cafeteria @ 6:30pm and parents of 3-8 will meet 
in cafeteria@ 7:00pm.  Staff will be in the music 
room to watch your child so you can attend. If 
you have questions, I would suggest emailing 
them to your teacher so that he/she can prepare 
to answer at the meeting.  

The Festival Committee is asking for donations 
to the Country Store and Cherry Booth for our 
Fall Festival.  Country Store donations can be 
homemade items, canned goods, garden items, 
baked goods, etc.  Cherry Booth items can be 
small toys, or other small items for children.  
There will be tubs placed in the foyer of school 
for your contributions. Cherry Booth items need 
to be received by September 27 by 2 PM.  You 
may drop off Country Store items to school or 
drop off the day of the festival.  We appreciate 
your generosity.   Also, the signup sheets for 
dessert/cash donations can be found in the 
entrance to church.

Sept. 2 No School (Labor Day)
Sept. 3 Virtue Day (Bee shirt)
Sept. 3 Volleyball games@St. Ignatius
Sept. 5 Regional principal’s Mtg. in AM
Sept. 5 Volleyball games@St. Ignatius
Sept. 8 Scrip Orders Due
Sept. 10 Volleyball games@St. Ignatius
Sept. 11 Parents Information Mtg.
Sept. 12 Bookmobile
Sept. 12 Volleyball games @ OLL
Sept. 13 Regional principal’s Mtg. in AM
Sept. 16-20 ITBS testing
Sept. 19- Oct 4     Charleston Wrap fundraiser
Sept. 23 Volleyball games@St. Ignatius
Sept. 26 Bookmobile
Sept. 27 St. Vincent Feast Day
Sept. 29 St. Vincent Fall Festival
Sept. 30 No School (Faculty Meeting)

Parent Meeting Calendar

Fall Festival

The Week of Sept. 3-Sept. 6
Created by Dr. Jennifer Maune

I hope you have been enjoying my Facebook posts 
of our school in action.  SVS is a great place to be!

Facebook
***Ben (above) is showing 
his religion work.  
Cameron, Hayden, and 
Haylee (right) are 
collaboratively answering 
critical thinking questions 
related to their reading.
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Remember that any adult wishing to volunteer, 
including driving on a field trip, must have 
completed a Protecting God’s Children 
workshop.  There are several coming up in our 
area, including:
9/5 Holy Rosary, Warrenton
9/5- IC, Union
9//23-St. Joseph-Neier, Union
9/24- St. Ignatius
10/17- St. Ann, Clover Bottom
To register or see more dates, click on the Fast 
Direct Link.

We have an enormous amount of used uniforms 
so please come and take!  We will need to purge 
our supply soon due to storage space.

Protecting Class

Spirit Shirts

Used Uniforms

The Week of Sept. 3-Sept. 6
Created by Dr. Jennifer Maune

Thank you to everyone who supported our recent 
SVS Dinner Auction!  This event is critical to our 
continued operation.  It was an amazing turnout 
and once again, the auction committee did a  
fantastic job for our school.

Thank You

Please welcome three new FAST staff members: 
LeeAnn Delargy, Cody Tuepker, and Andrew 
Struckhoff.  Also returning is the infamous Mrs. 
Stapel!

FAST Staff

The last day for ordering red or yellow 
Thursday spirit shirts is TOMORROW, Friday 
8/30!

Spirit Shirts

Thank You

We are seeking donations from local gardens for 
our lunch program: watermelon, squash, 
cantaloupe, tomatoes, apples, peaches, onions, 
etc.

Garden Donations

The second grade class read a 
shape book and then worked 
together to create their own class 
shape book.  

https://tinynewspaper.com/editable-newsletter-templates-word-free-download.html

